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10.01.2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,       
 
On Wednesday 23rd January 2019, we will be visiting The Eden Project to learn about how 
far food travels to get to it’s destination. This is to support our topic for the term, which is 
Scrumdiddlyumptious. 
 
On the day, the children will need: 

 School Uniform  

 A waterproof coat 

 A water bottle  

 Any medication (e.g. inhalers) 

 A packed lunch (free school meal children will have a packed lunch provided) 
 
The trip will take place during school hours. 
 
The cost of the trip is £2.58 and can be paid through the Parent Pay system. If you need 
your login details, please see the office. 
 
It would be great if any parents/ carers could attend and help on the trip. If you are 
interested, please speak to Mr Rees, Mr Whitford or leave a message with the school 
office. 
 
Please could you notify us, if you haven’t already, of any allergies your children might have 
as part of the trip will involve tasting some food. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mr Rees 3LR 
Mr Whitford 3AW 


